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z Updates

▪ Our Turlock Subbasin GSP was submitted to the state in 

January 

▪ We have also completed our first annual report and submitted 

that to the state

▪ We have passed a budget for FY 2022-23

▪ We have held three workshops 

▪ We are participating in a regular interagency coordination 

meetings with EWD, TID, and BCWD on potential opportunities 

for project collaboration and other areas for coordination



z GSP Project Workshop
April 2022

▪ Workshops on Projects- April 2022 

The Board detailed the projects the ETSGSA included in the GSP. 

▪ Lessons Learned: 

▪ We are in a good position with some of the biggest projects already 

underway

▪ Develop a matrix of feasibility for projects

▪ Since the workshop there has been interest in further exploring the option 

of ASR wells and will be setting up a call to learn more about potential 

applicability in the ETSGSA



z

Management Actions Workshop
May 2022

The Board had a robust discussion about the various management 

actions included in the GSP as well as expected timelines for 

implementation and funding. 

▪ Lessons Learned: 

▪ There was significant interest to hold a workshop in September 

regarding the various ways to measure groundwater extraction

▪ We are working on exploring different methods of funding 

▪ This is an iterative process



z Stay Engaged!

The ETSGSA is committed to ensuring the implementation of the 

GSP is a landowner driven process, we welcome your input and 

attendance at any of our regular meetings or workshops. 

How? 

Join the interested parties list

Email: kareneastsidewater@att.net

Attend a meeting or workshop

Website: turlockgroundwater.com


